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Update:

Traffic Homicide Investigators have identified Iver Siu, W/M, 25-30 years of age, and a Lake Worth resident as the suspect from this hit and run accident.  Siu has in his possession false resident alien cards and is believed to be in the United States illegally.  He is known to frequent the Lake Worth area.  Anyone with information or who recognizes Siu is encouraged to contact the Police Department or Broward County Crime Stoppers.
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Iver Siu
Original:
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a hit and run accident that occurred this afternoon at 3:55 P.M.  The accident took place at the 1200 block of State Road 84.

Investigators have learned that a 2001 Dodge van was traveling westbound on State Road 84 in the 1200 block.  A thirteen year-old male was running across the westbound lanes of State Road 84 in the 1200 block.  The front of the Dodge van struck the minor.  The Dodge van stopped, backed-up and then proceeded westbound on State Road 84 fleeing the scene.  The minor was transported to Broward General Medical Center, where he is currently listed in critical condition.

A witness followed the Dodge van to a location in Plantation.  The vehicle was located by Plantation Police Department unoccupied.  Plantation K-9 units performed an area search and no one was located.

The investigation into this hit and run accident continues.  Anyone with information or who may have witnessed this is encouraged to contact Traffic Homicide Investigator Donald Goedke at 954-828-5754 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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